
          EMAIL 
BRL:F:611/2 
May 31, 2021. 
 

BOMBAY STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 023. 
 
Email: bse.surv@bseindia.com 
 
Dear Sir, 

Kind Attn.: Mr. Saurabh Patil, Assistant Manager- On-Line Surveillance 
 

Reg.: Increase in Volume - BHARATRAS 
 
We write to you in response to the clarification sought by the Exchange vide email on May 31, 
2021 in connection with the increase in volume of the security of the Company listed at the 
stock exchange. 
 

We wish to clarify that our Company has been regularly intimating all the Compliances/ price 
sensitive information to Listed Stock Exchange(s) as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015. The most recent being the completion of the Buyback through the Tender 
Offer route, for which time to time Announcements and Corporate Actions have been duly 
informed by the Company to the said Stock Exchange(s) and other Regulatory Authorities. 
 

In this regard we wish to inform you that the Company is neither aware of the reason for the 
sudden increase in the volume of shares of the Company nor is withholding any information 
which in our opinion may have a bearing on the volume of the shares of the Company. 
 

The increase in volume of securities is purely market driven. 
 

We once again further confirm that the Company will continue to keep the stock exchange(s) 
duly informed of all the information/ announcements required to be disclosed under applicable 
regulations as and when required. 
 

We request you to take the above clarification on record. 
 

Thanking You, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
 
 

(NIKITA CHADHA) 
Company Secretary &  
Compliance Officer 


